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eliminates the need to open email when all you need is a quick response.  It’s a great tool for teams and 
workgroups and has the following options: 
 

• Duke Contacts – Jabber will search the Duke directory by name and add contacts to your Jabber 
account.  Once you locate them, you can use the “add to groups” function for teams you have 
created. 

• Availability – Jabber integrates with your Windows Outlook calendar to automatically tell other 
Jabber users when you are available or not.  For Macs, you can edit your availability messages by 
clicking “edit status menu” from the pull-down menu. 

• Voice or video call – You can assign your Duke desk phone and make instant phone calls by 
clicking the Call icon on the person with whom you are trying to connect.  You can add video 
with a webcam. 

• Instant Group Chat – Cisco Jabber allows you to have instant group chats with multiple 
colleagues simultaneously, eliminating the need for a Zoom or WebEx session.  Jabber is great 
for teams or study groups. 

• Jabber at Startup – After you install Jabber, you can have it open each time you login, so it’s 
always available. 

• Mobile Device – Jabber can be installed on your mobile device, allowing you to integrate Jabber 
with your desk phone to forward calls to your cell without giving the number out.  (This service 
requires a request ticket to OIT.) 
 

 

Installation 
 

Jabber is available from the OIT Software site and is free to Duke-affiliated faculty and staff.  Please 
follow these instructions: 
 

• Click here to go to the OIT Software Licensing site 
• Login and search for Jabber 
• Select the appropriate Add to cart button based on your OS (Windows or Mac) 
• Select Checkout 
• In the order form, select Duke Health under Additional order information 
• Follow the instructions for completing your order, then download to your device 
• The first time you launch Jabber, you’ll enter your Duke NetID and password 

 
That’s it.  Once you’ve installed it, we recommend reviewing the self-training resources in the Links 
column at this site




